
Call for Letters of Interest to serve on the Maternal Mortality Review Committee 

The Board of Medicine (BOM) is seeking passionate and dedicated individuals to serve on the 
Maternal Mortality Review Committee (MMRC). 

The MMRC is a multidisciplinary committee of healthcare professionals, public health experts, 
community advocates, and others who work collaboratively to analyze cases of maternal deaths 
(pregnancy-associated and pregnancy-related) in the state of Idaho. 

Open positions on the committee are as follows: 

• Physician who specializes in Family Medicine  
• Physician who specializes in Obstetrics and Gynecology  
• Physician who specializes in Maternal Fetal Medicine  
• Medical Examiner/Pathologist/Physician who conducts autopsies  
• Physician who specializes in Family Medicine, Obstetrics and Gynecology, or Emergency 

Medicine in a rural setting  
• Advanced Practice Registered Nurse Midwife  
• Registered Nurse  
• Professional Midwife  
• Coroner  
• Master Social Worker  
• Emergency Medical Services provider  
• Public Health Representative with expertise in maternal and child health  

Submission Deadline: July 31, 2024. 

Please send your Letter of Interest and CV to the Executive Officer, Dr. Nicki Chopski, at 
Nicki.Chopski@dopl.idaho.gov.  
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